LEGAL NOTICE
The 2017 Federal Annual Return for the Illinois High School Tennis Coaches Association was filed on May 3, 2018.  A copy of the return was also sent to the Attorney General of Illinois along with the Illinois Charitable Organization Annual Report. 
Patricia Shaw - Treasurer

SAVE THE DATE FOR NEXT YEAR!!!

FRIDAY
FEBRUARY 1st, 2019
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SECTIONALS & STATE FINALS
Good luck to all the schools participating in the 
state series!
The IHSTCA still plans on having a hospitality area at Hersey High School during check-in.  We hope that you stop by! 
*********************

If you would like to contribute to the newsletter, please contact me.

Carrie Watson, President

Marion High School

cawatson@marionunit2.org
